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GARDEN PLAIN ROAD CLOSURE WEST OF MORRISON 

 
 Dixon, IL – The Illinois Department of Transportation announces that Garden Plain Road 

approximately one-half mile west of Morrison will be closed to all through traffic from Monday, 

November 20 through Wednesday, November 22, 2017.  The closure will allow the Union Pacific 

Railroad to replace a defective rail in their at-grade crossing located in this area. 

 Drivers are asked to be alert for the road closure and use alternate roadways when traveling 

in this area.  No detour will be marked. 

 For IDOT District 2 updates on Twitter, follow us at http://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict2. 
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